
 
 
 

  
Committee Secretary 
Joint Standing Committee on Migration 
Parliament House 
Canberra 
  
Dear Sir Madam, 
  
I have no interest whatsoever in being part of a multicultural society as it is not workable. 
  
We need to be a mono cultural, multi racial nation. People of all races, cultures and religions should 
be welcome here PROVIDING they embrace our heritage, culture, and laws. There is no room for 
people who wish to impose THEIR culture or laws on our society.  
  
It is high time the people running this country realised this and showed some leadership in the 
selection of immigrants who are worthy of citizenship of the greatest country in the world. 
  
Australians are very welcoming of newcomers, but ONLY if they want to fit in and contribute to the 
quality of life we are lucky enough to enjoy. 
  
Yours sincerely 
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